
From: Thomas Waugh [mailto:twaugh@agorawealthmanagement.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 6:00 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Cc: Kent Waugh 
Subject: DOL guidelines for retirement accounts  
 
After reviewing all available sources on the proposed rules I find little direct benefit to employee’s 
affected under this proposed set of additional rules . Industry and individual oversight is currently very 
extensive and multi layered . I find that the emphasis of the rules will place additional onus on the 
hypothetical side of investment concepts and remove responsibility from the advisors involved . This is 
as a consequence of actual performance falling from prominence and being replaced with conceptual 
ideas that will not receive market pressure as such . I would strongly encourage the Department of 
Labor to allow the financial industry the service of allowing for SEC and/or FINRA guidance as has been 
the case . While it may be a very small issue , in the greater scheme of things , it will cause a dramatic 
rise to my practice and every other practice around the country in work hours and cost resulting in less 
and not more potential to serve the very individuals being addressed by the new set of rules .  
Sincerely ,  
Thomas A. Waugh ChFC, AIF 
 

 
 
Agora Wealth Management 
5801 N. Union Blvd 
Suite 101 
Colorado Springs, CO 80918 
Ph: 719-272-0203 
Toll Free: 866-900-0203 
Fax: 719-272-0207 
Email:  twaugh@agorawealthmanagement.com 
 
 
*We appreciate your referrals!* 
 
Securities Offered through Parkland Securities, LLC, Member FINRA/SIPC 
Fee-based investment advisory services offered through Sigma Planning Corporation, a registered 
investment advisor 
Agora Wealth Management is not affiliated with Parkland Securities, LLC and SPC 
  
  
The information contained in this electronic mail is confidential and intended to be sent only to the stated recipient. It may 
therefore be protected from unauthorized use or dissemination. If you are not the intended recipient or the intended recipient's 
agent, you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. You are also asked to notify us immediately by telephone and to delete this transmission with any attachments and 
destroy all copies in any form. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Securities offered through Parkland Securities, LLC, 
Member FINRA/SIPC.  Agora Wealth Management is not affiliated with Parkland Securities, LLC or Sigma Planning Corporation. 
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